
 
 
 

Code of Conduct – Parents & Guardians 
 

Safari Badminton is completely committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all players.              

Safari Badminton believes that it is important that players, coaches, volunteers and parents             

associated with a session should, at all times, show respect and understanding for the safety and                

welfare of others. 

Parents are encouraged to be supportive of the objectives and learning outcomes of the players at a                 

Safari Badminton session, as such Parents & Guardians are expected to abide by the following code                

of conduct: 

● Encourage your child to learn the rules and play within them. 

● Discourage unfair play and argumentative behaviours.  

● Help your child to recognise good performance, not just results. 

● Never force your child to take part in sport. 

● Set a good example by recognising fair play and celebrating the good performances of all. 

● Never punish or belittle a child for losing or making mistakes. 

● Support the advice and learning outcomes of the Coach. 

● Support your child’s involvement and help them to enjoy their sport. 

● Use correct and proper language at all times. 

● Encourage and guide players to accept responsibility for their own performance and            

behaviour. 

● Help your child promote a healthy lifestyle outside of a session. 

● Report any concerns to​ Steve Farey – Head Coach. 
 
 
 


